
THE INSTITUTE FOR ADVANCED STUDY 

scl\ooL OF HUMANISTIC STUDIES 

PRINCETON, NEW JERSEY 

Miss Alice E. Kober 
1050 East 43rd Street 
Brooklyn, New York 

Dear Miss Kober: 

November 19, 1947 

I am replying to your letter of November 17th on 
behalf of Professor Broneer who is at present in 
Athens. 

In the first place, let me thank you warmly for 
your cheque. You will receive an official 
acknowledgment shortly, but I wish to say at once 
how much thiA is appreciated. 

~Ti th regard to the Pylas ta.blet, you ~rill have to 
consult Professor Blegen who simply ~laced the 
photograph at our disposal without any mention of 
conditions. In the expectation that you will re­
ceive a favorable response from him, I am sending 
under separate cover a dozen additional copies of 
the booklet. We shall count it to the good if they 
make more widely known not only the Pylas tablet but 
also the \tork and_ needs of the School. 

HAT:W 

Yours sincerely 

~~. Af_h./ 
~7'4... 

Homer A. Thompson 
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